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 Our Oregon taxes are out of control. As horse owners in Oregon, we already carry a 

heavy load: rising feed prices, land costs, and regulatory fees. HB 2025 calls for 

increases to the gas tax, payroll tax, privilege tax, vehicle use tax, registration fees 

and the creation of a transfer tax.   

Oregon is beautiful, but living and working here shouldn’t come at such a high cost. 

We say NO to more expenses that make horse ownership harder and less 

sustainable. 


